
 

DDA ACTION SUMMARY SHEET 

MEETING DATE: December 2, 2024 

TOPIC Environmental Disposal at lumber Yard - Recommendation 

 

BACKGROUND BRIEF:  

The attached inventory shows the amount and type of container based environmental waste we need 
to dispose of at the Lumber Yard. These materials must be removed prior to demolition in December. It 
is recommended that the DDA accept the proposal from ERG Environmental Services in the amount of 
$12,882 for the identification and disposal of all materials.  

Note: ERG is the company that handles all Oakland County NoHaz disposal. 

FINANCIAL IMPACT:  

Pursuant to the DDA adopted procurement policy for the Lumber Yard Project, the recommended 
contract is permitted upon either Board Chair approval or approval of the Board. This is a single source 
quote, as no other firms provided an estimate or quote, for consideration (three other firms were 
provided information and passed on the opportunity). A single source is likewise permissible upon 
Boad approval.   
 

The expense for this necessary item is $12,882.00, to be paid from GL 301-901-950-000 – Demolition. 
There remains more than $449,000 in the budget appropriation for the GL account.  

RECOMMENDED MOTION:  

Accept and approve the Cost Estimate for Waste Transport and Disposal with ERG Environmental 
Services at a cost not to exceed $12,882.00, authorizing the Executive Director to execute and perform 
the contract. 


